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Join Us!Join Us!

What is
SEPAC?

The Special Education Parent
Advisory Committee (SEPAC)
in West Milford Township
Schools is a dedicated
organization that works to
provide input to the school
district on issues concerning
students with disabilities,
support families, and
advocate for students with
disabilities.  We provide a
platform for parents to share
their experiences, gather
resources, and collaborate
with educators to ensure that
every child receives the
education they deserve. Our
mission is to help the West
Milford Township Schools
foster an inclusive
environment where all
students can thrive.

NJAC 6A:14-1.2 District
eligibility for assistance

under IDEA Part B item 18,
letter (h)



What We 
Provide

Parent Support Meetings:
Regularly scheduled
gatherings where parents
can connect, share
experiences, and receive
support from peers and
professionals.
Workshops & Trainings:
Educational sessions on
topics such as IEP
(Individualized Education
Program) development,
understanding special
education laws, and effective
advocacy strategies.
Resource Library: Access to
a wide range of materials
including presentations,
articles, and online resources
to help parents navigate the
special education system.

Our Goals

Ensuring that every child
receives the support they

need.

Offering workshops and
resources for parents and

caregivers.

Working with local schools and
agencies to improve special

education services.

Advocacy

Education

Collaboration

SEPAC Contact Information:

Caitlyn Babcock
Phone: (973) 868-8980
wmsepac@gmail.com

Facebook:  West Milford SEPAC

More information can be found at
www.wmtps.org under :
      -Special Services
             - Parent Resources
                     - SEPAC


